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Re: S/B NSS300 #2 – 2014 NSS300/A Rear Brake Line Joint Torque

Dear Honda Powersports Dealer,

Contrary to the initial “affected units” information published, not every model year 2014 NSS300/A is
affected by this recall.

AFFECTED UNITS
2014 NSS300: MLHNF040*E5000001 thru MLHNF040*E5001786
2014 NSS300A: MLHNF041*E5000001 thru MLHNF041*E5000198

* Denotes check digit

REVISED SERVICE BULLETIN
Service Bulletin NSS300 #2 has been revised to include the affected VIN range of each model.
Revised information is indicated by a NEW bar adjacent to the text. Please destroy all printed copies
of the original Service Bulletin and circulate the revised bulletin to all affected departments.

Make sure all departments in your dealership are aware of this action.

Thank you,
American Honda Motor, Co., Inc.

Bradley Little
Manager, National Field Service
Motorcycle Division

Bulletin Number: 16-0062
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